
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cricket 
 

On Wednesday we had a cricket festival hosted by Somerset Cricket 

Club and the Shapwick Cricket Club. The whole school took part 

and had a brilliant morning playing cricket in the sun! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fete 

 
Please do let us know if you are able to volunteer, and/or have 

a gazebo that we can borrow! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Catcott Hats  

 
A huge thank you to Sian in year 6 for creating our Catcott Caps! 

After seeing our plea on Dojo for spare hats, Sian and her mum got 

creative and made us 9 hats for the school. Children will be able to 

borrow a hat if they have forgotten them on the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPAL Photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


